Farewell to Dr. Logan

Farewell to Dr. Robert Logan
We wish Dr. Logan well on his retirement from Gilford Health Centre this week.

Dr. Logan has been with us for 31 years and is a very valued member of our community. His
pastoral care and personal interest in his patients was appreciated by everyone who was
treated by him. He has laughed with us, prayed with us and cried with us.

His knowledge of local history is mind-blowing and he is so generous in sharing that knowledge
at various historcal events.

He will be greatly missed in the surgery but we will still see him around and look forward to his
involvement with our Historical Society.

We wish him many years of health and happiness.




